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BC Athletics Board of Directors Meeting 

November 21, 2020 

Zone 7 and 8 Updates – Cathy Johnson, Director 

1. Training to resume January indoors if Covid restrictions allow. 

 

 

2. Volunteer based has been decimated across the zones because of covid fears 

and restrictions. 

 

 

3. Young coaches taking advantage of virtual opportunities for coaching 

development/learning. 

 

 

4. Along with the rest of the province there is uncertainty on when sports in schools 

will resume. This effects track and field. Although students can run on their own 

or within cohorts they miss mingling with friends and other teammates. 

 

 

 

 

Needs 

 

1. More innovative ways to connect throughout the province and the region 

needed. 

 


